May 13, 1996

Mr. Jerome B. Agel 2 Peter Cooper Road New York, NY 10010

Dear Mr. Agel:

Thank you for your May 4, 1996 letter to Dr. Anna Nelson. She has asked me to respond to you.

As I know you are aware, it is not the Board's responsibility to answer the remaining questions concerning the assassination of President John F. Kennedy and its aftermath. It is our duty to do our best to find the remaining assassination records and secure them at the National Archives so that the public has full access to them.

Thank you for writing again.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. Associate Director for Communications